
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

So, we made it to the last month of 2020!!!!  

As we come to the end of 2020, we would like to say thank you to all who have 

partnered with us during this year to remember. Those who entrusted us with a 

loved one’s care, who referred to us, who joined our team and our clients, we 

would like to wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas.  

May the true spirit of the season reign in your hearts. Let’s make this last 

month of the year the most special one yet. Let’s make as many memories as 

possible. Let’s spend time with those we love and celebrate those who we’ve 

lost.  

Our new office in Avon is up and running and we are looking forward to a 

successful new year!   

ACC Adult Home Care has been here for you in 2020 and will continue to be 

here for you in the year to come. We are blessed to call you our friends, 

neighbors, colleagues and partners. Here’s to another special year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“ACC took the worry out of 

the process. They were kind 

and courteous. Their aides 

were prompt and efficient . 

they came into my uncle’s 

home and not only helped him 

with bathing, cleaning the 

house, medication and meals, 

but they also took the time to 

talk to my uncle and truly care 

for him.” 

~ Kathy 

December 2020 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas! 

 

A Christmas Message 

From our family to yours, 

 


